Important Information about Fall Concert
Our Fall Concert on October 15th is quickly approaching and I wanted to outline expectations for your student on the day of the concert. It is mandatory that students stay after school on Thursday, October 15th. We will have a rehearsal immediately following the school day. When we are done with the rehearsal we will have some down time to relax, eat dinner, and get ready for the concert. For dinner, if your student does not want to bring their own meal, I ask that everyone bring $3 for pizza. I also ask everyone to bring a water bottle. Since students will be staying after school they will need to bring their informal uniform to school that day (Jeans, Chorus Shirt, and Black Closed Toe Shoes). I will need some help during different times of that afternoon and during the performance. If you are able to help out in one or two of the times listed below, please check off that time and write down the best way to contact you to confirm this. I would like to have two volunteers for every shift. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call/email me with your concerns. I am eager to share the hard work your student has done so far this year. Please invite friends and family. Tickets will be $3 at the door. Children under the age of 5 are free. Thank you!
-Mrs. Goldberg
[bookmark: _GoBack]___ Yes, I can volunteer to help monitor after school from 2:30 – 4:30
___ Yes, I can volunteer to help monitor after school from 4:30 – 6:30
___ Yes, I can volunteer to help monitor back stage during the concert.
___Yes, I can help collect tickets/donations at the door before the concert. 
Contact Information:
Name-
Phone Number-
Email-
Best Time/Way to Contact- 
